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SERVICES BACK TO NORMAL AT CPDMH  

The OPP has concluded its investigation at Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital 
(CPDMH) and regular services are resuming. 
 
Just before 7 am this morning, police were alerted to a suspicious incident at the hospital. 
Emergency services were on site all morning and the public was asked to stay away from the 
hospital. The OPP has determined that services can now resume. 
 
“We want to thank the OPP and emergency services personnel for their excellent response to 
this incident,” notes Mary Wilson Trider, President and CEO. “We also want to thank our staff 
for their commitment to caring for our patients.” 
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